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DIOCESE G1?- IVIAITLAND 

June 20, 1995. 

Archbishop F Brambilla 
. Apostolic Pro-Nuncio 

PO Box 3633 
MANUKA ACT 2603 

Your Excellency, 

Bishop Leo Clarke is on holidays and will Il?t return until July 6. 

i zs: FDMcA - VOL 1/4 

CHANCBRY OFFICE: 
2.24 Parry Street 
P..M.m...TON NSW 7303 
PO Box 2.192 
DANGAR NSW 2309 
Phone: (049) 65 3777 ' 
Fax: (049) ·65 3548 

We have received the enclos~ communication from the:San Pablo Diocese, Philippines. 
. . 

;Y·L who has co~e forWard is not satisfied with this reply and demands that a letter be 

produced indicating that Fr Denis McAlinden has had the faculties of the San Pablo Diocese 

revoked and that ·he will rt?turn to England. . 

She will otherwise consider taking legal action against !he Church. . 

(( Could you kindly use your offices to communicate this latest development with the Apostolic 

" ':j .' Delegate in the Philippines. . 

Your sincerely 

Most Reverend M Malone, DD 
Coadjutor Bishop of Maitland 

+MM/ed 
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